Elsen, Nikki
“

From: David W Burbach <davidwburbach@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 29, 2020 4:00 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Franciscan Community Resource Center

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

The proposed services to be provided by Catholic Charities from their recently acquired building at 508 5th Av. S. are
needed and critical for people of La Crosse whom experience hardships which cause them to be employment and/or
housing challenged.

Ironically, this is the identical building which housed the Wisconsin Employment Service in March,1959 from which |
secured a "referral card" to obtain a job (in Racine) which led to my self-improvement, culminating in a bachelor degree
in 1969.

I was absent from "God's Country" for 50 years before returning, upon retirement in 2009.

Hopefully this same location will provide a springboard for people currently striving to improve their lot in life, locally.
Sincerely,

David W Burbach



